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Welcome to the latest edition of Training Solutions,
 
Our latest newsletter provides a recap of the recent 2023 PDAS Summit, which
was held on Thursday, September 21st. This year's summit had a record 93
attendees and was an outstanding day of learning and sharing! 
 
As always, please contact us for any questions you have regarding the news and
information below. 
 
Best Regards,
Danielle Earley, Director of Operations
Ashley Salzwedel, Professional Development Coordinator
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PDAS SUMMIT RECAP

The 2023 PDAS Summit was held on Thursday, September 21st with a record-
setting 93 individuals in attendance! The summit featured trainers, technical
assistance professionals, and community partners who support the early care and
education workforce in Wisconsin. 
 
The theme of the 2023 Summit was Setting Course for a Productive Learning
Environment, which explored how to create a welcoming, engaging, nurturing,
and supportive learning environment in today's climate. 
 
A big thank you to our two outstanding presenters, Dr. Susy Willard Curry and
Delechia Johnson. The day started with Dr. Susy Willard Curry leading
discussions and activities on creating welcoming and engaging learning
environments. In the afternoon, Delechia Johnson focused on creating nurturing
and supportive learning environments with a presentation and activities. 

Thanks to these two presenters leading the way, the event featured great
discussions, self-reflection, and new perspectives shared. 
 
Another highlight of the PDAS Summit every year is the raffle drawing. Several
attendees won great prizes, including many prizes that will aid in future trainings! 



And of course, the PDAS Summit would not be possible without the support of our
sponsors. Thank you to these organizations for sponsoring this year's event! 
 

Park Bank
Wisconsin Early Child Association (WECA)
Wisconsin Child Care Administration Association (WCCAA)
YoungStar Connect 

 



LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!

Make sure to like and follow the Wisconsin Registry on Facebook if you haven't
already! Included on our Facebook page is a photo album from the 2023 PDAS
Summit! Below are just a few photos from the event, but visit the full photo album
for more!
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